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As a 45 year resident of the state of New Mexico, I submit this statement:

In agreement with Don Hancock of the SWRIC, the Hazardous Waste Act needs to be the document
followed. The State of New Mexico must be listened to, with right of refusal. There are already too
many consequences from oil and gas production, uranium mining and milling in our state to add
plutonium waste to the list of contaminants. Please support the rights of the citizens of New Mexico
to have a say, as well as support the HWA as regulatory guidelines.


